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Dear Bruce,  
 
As the winter snow melts 
away, we begin to think of 
enjoying the time outside in our 
yards. 

  

Does your yard still bring you the pleasure it 
once did.  Does it fit your current lifestyle for 
time to be spent with family and friends.  Just as 
styles constantly change in fashion, they change 
in landscaping as much.  Landscape materials 
and plants that are in vogue now, didn't even 
exist 10 years ago. 

  

Let us create a "staycation" place in your yard.  

  

Sincerely, 

  

Bruce Comak 
Barry Comak 

CURRENT PROJECTS 
  
This spring, we will be busy 
with the landscape design/ 
build at many residences in 
Eastern Massachusetts and 
Southern New Hampshire. 
  
Commercial or multifamily 
projects we will be working 
on include: 
  

The Ayer Anderson 
wing of the Kaplan 
Family Hospice House 
in Danvers 

  

The  Ocean Meadow  
Condominiums in West 
Newbury 
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Comak Bros., Inc. 
  

Boston Globe - February 2009 
"Horrific crash kills firefighter 
Ladder truck goes out of control, strikes building" 

                                                              
                                                                
Lieutenant  Kevin  Kelly, who died 
in the Crash, was memorialized with  
a fully mature Magnolia tree. Comak 
Bros. planted the tree at the exact site of 

the crash as part of the re-construction of the area last fall.    
   

                          
  

Our design/build expertise 
can assist you with: 
  

Full landscape design and construction  
Complete construction services-We handle all aspects of 
your exterioir from "the windows out"  
Masonry reconstruction  
Paving  
In-house stone masons  
Lawn irrigation  
Grounds maintenance  

  
Thank you for your past business.  If we can be of service please contact us by phone 
or by simply clicking on our name and address below 
  
comak bros. inc.647 Lowell StreetPeabody, Massachusetts 01960         978-
535-1227

The Riverway 
Condominiums in 
Scituate 

  

The Saint Joseph's 
Community Co-
operative in Roxbury 

  

The new cremation 
garden at the Historic 
Forest Hills Cemetery 
in Boston 

  

The completion of the 
natural play areas at 
the Crispus Attucks 
Children Center in 
Roxbury 

  

The completion of the 
wetlands restoration 
on the Fitchburg line 
for the Tennessee Gas  
Pipeline Co.  

Join Our Mailing List click here 
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THIS IS A TEST EMAIL ONLY. 
This email was sent by the author for the sole purpose of testing a draft message. If you believe you have 
received the message in error, please contact the author by replying to this message. Constant Contact takes 
reports of abuse very seriously: if you wish to report abuse, please forward this message to 
abuse@constantcontact.com. 

comak bros. inc. | 647 Lowell Street | Peabody | MA | 01960 
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